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Spring 2019 

Welcome back. I hope you all had a lovely Christmas and are ready for the New 

Year. We are now in the second term of our new time table and the children are 

working really hard. Daily grammar, maths skills and whole class guided reading 

sessions are really having a positive impact on the children’s learning. 

If you ever need to contact me please leave a note in your child’s planner or make 

an appointment with the office to come and speak to me personally. 

Mrs Dawson and Mrs Barber. 

What we will be learning 

English- This term we will be looking 

at recount writing and narrative. 

Spelling and grammar will be taught 

throughout English lessons.  

Maths- We will be looking at 

multiplication and divide then moving 

on to fractions and decimals. Maths 

Skills are also taught each day. 

Topic- We begin with a geography 

topic, ‘Water’ then a science topic 

‘Plants’. 

RE- We will be looking at the topic 

‘Why is the Bible important for 

Christians?’ 

 

Homework 

Spelling lists will be sent home for 

the children to learn each week.  

Each child has a log-in for ‘Times 

Tables Rock Stars’ for additional  

times tables practise. 

Children should read at home every 

week. 

Reminders 

All children should bring their reading 

books and planners to school every 

day. PE kits should stay on school all 

week. 

Wednesday- Gym 

Friday- Music and Sport 

 


